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HEALTHCARE SERVICES 
Positive Collaboration Pays Off  

 
MUBE is pleased to communicate that following months of negotiations in conjunction with the 
Bank the tender for the provision of Healthcare Services has been completed and awarded to 
Atlas Insurance (AXA). 
 
In general, the new schemes will be broadly similar to the previous ones both in terms of benefits 
and service provision.  
 
Notwithstanding the fact that there was a substantial increase in medical inflation over last year 
the Premia for such schemes have only experienced a minimal increase. This was only attainable 
after lengthy and rigorous negotiations. 
 
The cooperation of all employees is required to ensure the transition from one provider to 
another. MUBE is hereby kindly requesting employees currently on an upgraded scheme to: 
 
• email a copy of their current BUPA Certificate of Insurance to Atlas Healthcare on 
corporate.business@atlas.com.mt before the 7th December 2017. 
 

• employees who wish to upgrade and/or downgrade their respective cover are to send the 

signed application form together with their Certificate of Insurance by email on 

corporate.business@atlas.com.mt and also send the originals by mail to Atlas Healthcare, Abate 

Rigord Street, Ta Xbiex XBX 1121 before the 7th December 2017. 

 
This is required for the setup of a typical personal scheme with Atlas and in line with Data 
Protection requirements. 
 
We thank you all for your collaboration. 
 
William Portelli                          HSBC GROUP COMMITTEE                           Jonathan Bruno 

President                                                                                                                General Secretary 
28th November 2017 
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